RC/JAE
12 September 2022

&
Queen Elizabeth 11
1926 - 2022

Special Announcement of an Additional Bank Holiday

Dear Parents and Carers

Following the death of Queen Elizabeth Il, a period of National Mourning has started and will continue until
the end of the State Funeral. This is a period of time for reflection in response to the death of the Sovereign.

The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19 September 2022. This day will be a Bank Holiday and
settings that are normally closed on a Bank Holiday should close on this day as a mark of respect. This will

include schools and colleges.

“The Queen’s dedication to public service has been an inspiration to children and adults alike over the past 70
years. We are deeply saddened by her death. She will be hugely missed by the nation, including all those in the
world of education where many people will have fond memories of jubilee and other royal events during her
reign. Through her dignity and unswerving sense of duty, the Queen has set an extraordinary example to us all,
and she has been a reassuring presence through many turbulent times. We pay tribute to her and we send our
deepest sympathies to her family.”

Yours sincerely

Mr R Carlyle
Headteacher
&
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